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Remember to visit our website 

www.penntwplanco.org   

for current information, public meeting  
agendas, community events, and other  

programs taking place.  
 

You can also stay in touch 
with our Facebook page, 
accessible through our 

website.  Find                 
announcements, events, 

and much more!  

Have Future Editions of the  
Penn Township Newsletter  

Delivered by Email 
 

If you have an email address and capability to read Adobe 
PDF files, consider receiving the newsletter                  
electronically.  Itõs fast, convenient, and saves us (and 
ultimately you) money!   
 

Start with the Fall 2012 newsletter by calling us at        
665-4508 or emailing Justin Evans:                                  
jevans@penntwplanco.org  

 
Please provide your name, email address, and mailing   
address to ensure proper delivery.  

CORRUGATED CARDBOARD RECYCLING NOW  AVAILABLE 
TO PENN TOWNSHIP  RESIDENTS 

We are pleased to announce that a recycling bin for corrugated cardboard is now available at the Penn    
Township Municipal Campus at 97 North Penryn Road.  Courtesy of Goodõs Disposal Service, the    
container is located between the Township Office and the Public Works buildings near the rear of the 
Office.  Come on by and recycle all those old moving boxes and shipping containers!   

Feel free to bring your flattened corrugated cardboard, but 
please do not put trash, paper goods, or other  recyclables in 
the container.  Goodõs is providing this to the Township free 
of charge as long as it is not abused.  Thank you to everyone 
who has expressed interest in this over the last few months. 

Stay Connected with  
Penn Township Online 



 

 

Anyone who has recently passed by the NWLCA Water Treatment Facility site at 306 Doe Run Road       
probably noticed a lot of activity.  Construction of this State of the Art facility has been on schedule and is 
nearing completion, poised to go online later this month.  The Spring 2012 Township Newsletter detailed 
much of the benefits that this upgrade will bring to our public water customers.  We are certainly proud to 
see things moving along at a brisk pace. 

 
As seen in the picture to the left (taken in late May), 
the main structure on the site had all four walls up 
and was under roof.  Having a barn-like aesthetic, it 
has been built to last decades and designed to         
integrate into Penn Townshipõs agricultural          
landscape,  respecting the local heritage.   
 
You also may have noticed the array of solar panels 
that have been in place on the site since spring 2011.  
These are part of the Authorityõs broader                 
Sustainability Project intended to be a demonstration 
area for everyone to visit, enjoy, and learn from.  
Bridging the gap between increasingly-stringent    

water quality standards, public stormwater improvements, and individual homeowner actions is a central 
theme to what will unfold there throughout the rest of 2012.   
 
After the site work is complete, all are welcome to take a stroll along the walking trail loop that will offer nice 
views of the streamside area and the surrounding farmland.  A variety of natural and structural Best           
Management Practices (BMPs) ranging from a wetland meadow and riparian buffer to pervious pavement and 
an infiltration basin will be present.  Tying all of these elements together will be a collection of interpretive 
sign panels identifying the various features and providing tips on how 
to bring these ideas to your home.  We recognize that the most          
effective way to meet our water quality goals is for everyone to pitch in 
and be part of the solution.  Thatõs why this project is designed to 
demonstrate how effective these natural techniques can be.  Be on the 
lookout for updates on this exciting project!     

See the collection of conceptual 
drawings for this project on the 
NWLCA page at our website: 

www.penntwplanco.org  

NEWS FROM THE AUTHORITYõS W ATER  
TREATMENT FACILITY PROJECT 



 

 

2012: THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY  
OF THE PENRYN FIRE COMPANY 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

In 1912, Penryn was a thriving commercial hub with a butcher shop, barber, blacksmith, general store, and 
much more.  Work on the new Lutheran Church had begun and on November 6th, the Penryn Fire Company 
was born.  For 100 years, the Penryn Fire Company (as it came to be known in 1927) has served the              
community, extinguishing blazes and rescuing people from all sorts of disasters and mishaps.  Ranging back 
to the earliest European settlers of the mid-1700õs, Penryn has been known as White Oak, Liberty, and          
Unionville before its current name stuck in 1891.  The level of commerce and type of services in Penryn may 
have changed over the past one hundred years, but the community pride and village character still remain 
strong.  And so does Penryn No. 1.   

 
Many people know the Fire Company for its fundraisers and events, but none are 
as recognizable nowadays as the Mud Sale.  Run in conjunction with the 
Limerock Parochial School, this event always draws a crowdñeven if there is no 
mud to be sold.  It takes hundreds of volunteers to manage the masses of people 
in attendance that bid on furniture, equipment, food, and more.  This yearõs sale 
marked the eighth time this fundraiser was held, and what a success it was! 
 
But this year, the Penryn Fire Company is celebrating its centennial with a whole 
schedule of events.   Just weeks ago, a Memorial Service commemorating all who 
served in the organizationõs storied history was held at St. Paul Lutheran on 
Newport Road.  Between this service and the Mud Sale, the 100th Year              
Celebration has officially begun for the community to take part in.    
 
Chief Shannon Martin and his entire crew welcome you all to come out to the 
upcoming events on their schedule.  Next on the calendar is the Historic Tour of 
Penryn on June 16th.   Come out and see local heritage sites and hear the stories 
that go with them.  And to prepare for the day, you just may want to check out 
Richard Martinõs book, Penryn Fire Company No. 1: 1912 - 2012 The First Hundred Years. 
 
 

The public will again be invited to the culmination of 
the yearõs events: the 100-Year Parade and                
Celebration.  Penryn will be the center of action on 
September 15th for this full-day celebration of the 
Fire Company and the Village.  With a parade at 
noon, celebration at 3:00 PM, and dinner at 5:00 PM, 
there is certainly no shortage of family enjoyment 
planned for that autumn Saturday.  Although          
everyone is invited to the parade and celebration, 
there is only room for 500 to attend the dinner.  So for 
all those that are interested, mark your calendar and 
reserve your seats early!   

Read more about the history of 
Fire Company No. 1 and the 
Village of Penryn in Dick  
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